August 2018

Dear Parents,

Welcome Back! We hope that everyone had an amazing summer vacation! This year your
child is going to be working with all three first grade teachers. Mrs. Jones will be the Reading
teacher, Mrs. Milton will be the Math teacher, and Mrs. Lucas will be the Science and Social Studies
teacher. Students will be rotating from class to class throughout the school day.

For behavior management in the classroom this year, we are going to be using a system
called Class Dojo. It is a program found online and gives each student in the room the opportunity to
gain or lose points depending on his or her behavior choices throughout the day. This system allows
for you to be able to go on the website and check how they are doing at any time throughout the day.
Class Dojo also offers a way for parents to send messages to the teacher at any time during the
school day. We will be sending home in your child’s RED folder a Daily Behavior Chart that will show
how they did that day in each teacher’s classroom. You will be receiving information on how you can

log into Class Dojo and monitor your child’s progress. PLEASE CHECK YOUR STUDENT'S RED
FOLDER DAILY!

Weekly homework and a newsletter will be sent home also in RED homework folder. We will
be emailing and sending home in folders any and all information that you will need to know regarding
what is happening or coming up in the future in our classroom and A Brian Merry. Please feel free to
come to us with any questions or concerns that you have now or anytime throughout the year.

Please be sure to let us know if your child’s form of transportation to and from school
changes throughout the year.

We look forward to working and learning with your students this year!

Thank you,

Mrs. Jones, Mrs. Milton, and Mrs. Lucas




